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30-Day Review for proposed amendments to 
Sanitary Conditions Law comes to an end 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 17, Kenténha/October 2011) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) wishes to remind the community that the final day of the second 30-Day Review 
of proposed amendments to the Sanitary Conditions Law is tomorrow (Tuesday), 18 
Kenténha/October at 4pm. 
 
The proposed amendments have been put forth by the MCK Lands Unit with the 
intention of creating regulations to better protect the environment. An initial 30-Day 
Review was completed in late Onerahtókha/April of this year.  
 
Comments or questions should be brought to Heather Jacobs-Whyte at the Lands Unit 
(450-638-8244) or Eva Johnson at the Environment Protection Office (450-635-9554). 
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For further information, please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
450-632-7500 or joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 


